Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
The South Florida Water Management District announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: POSTPONED Wednesday, November 9, 2022, 10:00 a.m.

Loxahatchee River Management Coordinating Council Workshop

PLACE: POSTPONED Members of the public may participate and provide public comment via Zoom only, a media technology free for public to use.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: THIS MEETING IS POSTPONED

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: N/A

For more information, you may contact: Elizabeth Salewski, PhD. at esalewsk@sfwmd.gov.
